
 

It’s Almost Time! The Scholastic Book Fair is 
coming soon, YAY! Choosing their own books 
empowers kids and inspires them to become 
Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger Readers. 
AND—as always—every book they buy earns 
rewards for our school.    
 
Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, 
which will take place from Tuesday, May 13th 
through Friday, May 16th in Room 203 of the 
Upper Grade Center. 
 
We will accept cash, checks (made out to SPC), 
credit cards, or eWallets.  Families can create 
an eWallet by clicking here or through our 
Book Fair website. 
Visit our Book Fair homepage to view digital 
flyers, learn more, and get started with 
eWallet, and online shopping (14 days worth): 
St. Paul of the Cross Book Fair Webpage 
 

The students will be visiting the book fair with their class during the school day.   
Scholastic Book Fair Schedule - Spring 2025 

 
The Scholastic Book Fair dates and times for families are: 

Wednesday, May 14th from 3:00 - 3:30. 
Thursday, May 15th from 3:00 - 3:30. 

 
It’s not too late to volunteer.  Click here or email me if you wish to volunteer! 

We can’t wait to see your child at the Fair! 
 
Mrs. Sue Dohr 
St. Paul of the Cross’s Book Fair Chair 
sdohr@spc-school.net 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/content/fairs/how-ewallet-works.html?fairId=5720684
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/stpaulofcrossschool
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IzjDEen6mIzxSttSVytGo0aSSGwwfuLX-YPHXamHszM/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4DAAAB22A0FF2-56583431-spcscholastic

